
FROM YOUR 2017 REUNION COMMANDER: 

REUNION THEME 

“BIRTHDAY PARTY FOR ALL MEMBERS IN THEIR 90’S & UP” 

Fellow Mosquito’s, John Dichard, Maureen Gibbons and I have completed the 
arrangements for the 2017 Mosquito Reunion. 
 
We have chosen the North Marriott Hotel, Charleston, SC.  If you haven’t been 
there before it is a beautiful property and I am sure you will enjoy it.  We have 
contracted very good rates for the rooms and the hotel has also agreed to provide 
us free parking, WYFI and shuttle to and from the airport.     
 
We have one tour selected for your enjoyment with minimal walking which I think 
you will enjoy.    (See attached 2017 “Schedule of Events” for detail). 
 
Please review the detailed reunion information we have provided, and I hope you 
will complete the attached registration form and return it to John and come be a 
part of this Reunion.  This may be the last Reunion predicated on attendance.  The 
Board of Directors will make that decision at the start of this Reunion. 
 
I hope that when you have read the Reunion information you will be as excited as 
John, Maureen and I are about going to Charleston.  You will not be disappointed. 
 
See you in Charleston, SC. 
 
 
 
Ray Vold 
 
2017 Reunion Commander 
 
 
 


